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February 12, 2003

To Whom It May Concern:

Mrs. Jones submitted a repair application for the residence at 421 Owens Road. | met with Mrs. Jones at
the residence and at that time there was no apparent failure of the septic system. | advised Mrs. Jones to
have topsoil placed over the existing drain lines and have it landscaped to allow surface water to run off.

Located on the same property is another septic system that was not being used. In the event that the septic
system currently being used was to fail then the second system could be used. A permit would have to be
obtained from this office in order to use the second system, which would require the use of a pump.
Sincerely,
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ryan McSwain, R.S.
Environmental Health Specialist
Harnett County Health Department
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